
From: Bruce Swiecicki
To: Warfield, Lisa (Fed); Butcher, Kenneth S. (Fed); Butcher, Tina G. (Fed)
Subject: Comment on MOS-20.5
Date: Tuesday, July 6, 2021 4:35:11 PM

Lisa,
Speaking as a member of the propane industry, I’d like to request that the compliance
date of January 1, 2023 as specified in 2.21.2(b) under MOS-20.5, which is under
consideration by the Laws and Regulations Committee, be changed to January 1, 2025.
 
My reason for this request is that if this provision is accepted for publication at the
upcoming meeting in July, there will be insufficient time to disseminate the information
to those in the propane industry that are affected by the change and procure the
necessary equipment.  I also would point out that when this provision was first being
drafted (2019, I believe) the January 1, 2023 date was proposed. Now, two years later, it
only seems appropriate that the compliance deadline be extended to allow the propane
industry adequate time to comply.
 
Please let me know if this email can be distributed to the Laws and Regulations
Committee, or if I need to send it specifically to certain individuals.
 
Thank you for your assistance.
 
Bruce Swiecicki, P.E.
Senior Technical Advisor
Regulatory and Technical Services
NATIONAL PROPANE GAS ASSOCIATION
 
815.806.9035 TEL
708-209-6288 CELL
bswiecicki@npga.org
http://www.npga.org

 

mailto:bswiecicki@npga.org
mailto:lisa.warfield@nist.gov
mailto:kenneth.butcher@nist.gov
mailto:tina.butcher@nist.gov
mailto:bswiecicki@npga.org
https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.npga.org%2F&data=04%7C01%7Clisa.warfield%40nist.gov%7C6b5471ed4b87403cb75c08d940bd8bd6%7C2ab5d82fd8fa4797a93e054655c61dec%7C1%7C0%7C637612005110182800%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=DvXMUw%2BKoHPkbPzNUwnUl2xaMq3F7%2BZMhIKT1ZbbvW0%3D&reserved=0

